
 
 

 

 

Date: 24
th
December, 2021 

 

To, 

The Department of Corporate Services, 

BSE Limited, 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street, Mumbai – 400 001 

Scrip Code: 532713 

SYMBOL: SAKUMA 

 

SUB: REPLY TO THE QUERY LETTER 

REF: LETTER NO. L/SURV/ONL/PV/RS/ 2021-2022 / 994 DATED DECEMBER 15, 2021 

 

Dear Madam, 

 

We are in receipt of your above referred letter dated14
th
December, 2021requesting us to provide 

information / announcement which in our opinion have a bearing on price / behavior of the scrip.  

 

In this connection, we have to state that the Company does not have any price sensitive information 

which may have a bearing on operation, performance and price behavior in the scrip of the 

Company.  

 

Also, there is no other events, information which needs to be informed to stock exchange under 

Regulation 30. 

 

Hope the above clarification will serve your purpose.  

 

For Sakuma Exports Limited 

 

 

 

Saurabh Malhotra 

(Managing Director) 
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